Compuler Dala Syslems, Inc.

7315 Wisconsin Avenue o Washington, D.C. 20014 « (301) 657-1730

July 10, 1979

Mr. Timothy F. Hagan

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7915 Eastern Avenue, Room 286
Silver Spring, Maryland

RE: RFP No. RS-ADM-79-390

Dear Mr. Hagan:

We are pleased to submit our technical and cost proposals
in response to the referenced solicitation.

We believe we clearly understand NRC's expanded requirements,
as specified in your statement of work. Our technical discussion
contains both "what" we plan to provide to the DTIDC and "how"
we intend to meet and control these activities.

As you are aware, CDSI has recently moved the NRC inventory
and fulfillment activity into newly remodelled facilities on
Pearl Street here in Bethesda. We spent about S "7 dinsuring
that proper shelving and work space are committed to the NRC
project, both now and in the future.

Please review our offer carefully. We believe it provides
NRC a responsive and effective approach to meeting your specified
support requirements. We invite you to visit our staff and facili-
ties to review our proposals in more detail, if you so desire.

Please call on us if you need further clarification.

Yours trul -,

Clifford M. Kendall
President
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